Wise County Sheriff’s Department

Sheriff David Walker
200 Rook Ramsey Drive
Decatur, Texas 76234
(940) 627-5971 Fax (940) 627-3797

January 15, 2007

To whom it may concern:

Wise County began working closely with Southwest Architects in 2003. Jeff
Heffelfinger and his company designed and built a state of the art Law Enforcement
facility, as well as a remodel of our existing detention center in a very quick and
professional way. As the planning process took place, Heffelfinger was always aware of
our needs and concerns. After many meetings over plans, Southwest Architects, along
with Dinosaur Valley construction, got our project off and running.

Through the construction process, Heffelfinger was in contact with our office on a
daily basis. As new construction ended, we elected to use Jeff and his team to re-model
our existing detention facility. Although this was not an easy take, Heffelfinger was able
to complete all construction above board, as we are completely satisfied.

Southwest Architects (Jeff Heffelfinger), takes great pride in their work and 1
would recommend them to anyone.

Should you have any questions, or would like to tour our Law Enforcement
Center, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully

L~
' David Walker
Sheriff

Safe and Sound




